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Dear Felix, 
 
Thank you for showing me the Brunstad et al. manuscript, which is an exemplary piece of stratigraphical 
work, providing great clarity and consistency, and should be published as soon as possible. 
 
At the Stratigraphy Commission of the Geological Society, which I chair, we publish a large volume of 
lithostratigraphical schemes, on account of our close association with the British Geological Survey. The 
Brunstad et al. manuscript compares favourably with the best of these. 
 
Again, it has been a pleasure to review this work. 
 
All best wishes,   
       
         Andy Gale  (Professor Andy Gale) 
 
Chairman, Stratigraphy Commission, Geological Society of London. 
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